
Minutes of the Ad Hoc MOU Board Meeting of 02/25/2025

After the monthly meeting with the museum director, Daphn Deleon, which
addressed the MOU, Bill  Barbe moved that we accept the updated MOU.
This  was  seconded  by  Rick  Bieniek.   Bill  Barbe,  Rick  Bieniek,  Jennifer
Satalick, Michael McClain, Rick Kohler, Dave Squire, Barry Simcoe and Steve
Schlaifer approved.  The motion passed with no dissenting votes.
 


